
   
  

    
  

   
  

 
  

 

 
  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

   
 

 
 
 

   
   

 
       

 
            

           
 

             
              

               
                

    
 

               
              

        
 
 

  
 
 

  
      

 
 

Directorate for Communities 
Transport Services 
Service Director: Lindsey Vallis 
Buckinghamshire Council 
Walton Street Offices 
Walton Street 
Aylesbury 
HP20 1UA 

passtrans@buckinghamshire.gov.uk 
www.buckinghamshire.gov.uk 

28 February 2024 

Dear Operator 
BY EMAIL 

Buckinghamshire Council Concessionary Bus Travel Scheme 2024-25 

Please find attached details of the Buckinghamshire Council Concessionary Bus Travel Scheme 
for 2024-25 in accordance with Section 150 of the Transport Act. 

Following meetings with bus operators on 9 February 2024 regarding the operational and 
reimbursement arrangements, a one year Scheme was agreed to reimburse on a “fixed pot” 
basis and that the reimbursement pot for 2024/25 will be set at £5,045,000. Under this 
agreement there will be no claims made for additional payments by either side for the duration 
of the scheme. 

With regard to the services for which the Council will provide reimbursement, these include all 
registered local bus services available to the general public (as defined in the Travel 
Concessions (Eligible Services) Order 2002, amended in 2009). 

Yours sincerely 

James Loader 
Head of Service – Public Transport 

www.buckinghamshire.gov.uk



